The Bear Lake Township Board will hold a public hearing on the amended budget for fiscal year 2017-2018, at 7771 Lake St., on Tuesday,

July 18, 2017 at 6:45 p.m. in conjunction with the regular scheduled Board meeting.

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE
PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE
PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE SUBJECT OF THIS
HEARING.

A copy of the Amended Budget is available for public inspection at the Bear Lake Township Hall, 7771 Lake Street. This notice is posted in compliance with PA267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), MCLA 41.72a(2)(3). Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or service should contact the Bear Lake Township Board by writing or calling Bear Lake Township Hall, PO Box 187, Bear Lake, Michigan 49614; telephone (231)864–3620 ext 10.

Deanna Pattison Bear Lake Township Clerk

July 13, 2017